
These Shining Lives
Drama by Melanie Marnich
Directed by Christy Valle

Produced by Albania Schneegans Davis

SHOW DATES
May 22, 23, 29, 30, 31 June 5, 6, 7, 2020

DETAILS
Cold read auditions will be held. Though, auditionees are encouraged to peruse the
following pages ahead of time: 49-50 (Catherine, Son, Daughter), 63-64 (Tom & 
Mr. Reed), 65-66 (Catherine Monologue) 

REHEARSALS
Rehearsals will primarily be Monday -Thursday in the evening, with some 
flexibility. Please bring your conflicts and schedule through the show run. 

CHARACTERS
All women start the show in their early 20s, but the play ends over 16 years later.  
It is more important that auditionees portray the ages than to actually be of that 
age.  

Catherine Donohue – the heroine of the play. She is quiet, reflective, but 
courageous.  Full of life and love for her children, husband (Tom) and friends.  
Beautiful inside and out.  She listens attentively, and when she chooses to speak, 
her words can communicate volumes.  Her friends lean on her strength as she 
leads the lawsuit.

Charlotte – has a tough and edgy outer shell, but on the inside is soft-hearted and 
loyal, especially towards her friends.  An independent woman, especially for that 
era, and not afraid to voice her opinions.  Thinks women should be able to do 
everything a man can do - drink, smoke, work, etc.

Frances - Sweet, modest, and even-tempered.  Says she is above immoral 
behavior, but still finds herself enjoying hearing juicy gossip and indulging in 
other vices with her friends, though she would not admit that.  Finds herself in the 



moderator/peacekeeper role, especially between Catherine and Charlotte.

Pearl - Kind and supportive of her friends.  The  “joker” and the youngest of the 
group.  She may not tell the best jokes but quickly goes to humor and other 
distractions to lighten the mood.  Though she likes to joke around, there is a 
sensitivity to her, and as to why she uses humor as she does.

Tom – (20s-40s) hardworking, blue collar man. WWI veteran who experienced the
horrors of war.   Doesn't always see eye to eye with his wife, but still very 
supportive and loving toward her and the children. Tom sees the best of humanity 
through Catherine, and in a sense was healed by his love for her. 

Rufus Reed- (any age) The ladies' boss and head of the production floor at the 
Radium factory.  Is charming, intelligent, and portrays himself as honorable.  
Denies playing a willing hand in the ladies' suffering.  Walks the line of arguably 
being denial of knowing the truth and a willing participant.

Main 6 roles will double up with various other characters: Reporter 1 & 2, 
Daughter, Son, Dr. Rowntree, Dr. Dalitsch, Company Doctor,  Judge, Leonard 
Grossman, Radio Announcer, an Official

STORY 
Chronicles the strength and determination of women considered expendable in 
their day, exploring their true story and its continued resonance. Catherine and her 
friends are dying, it’s true; but theirs is a story of survival in its most transcendent 
sense, as they refuse to allow the company that stole their health to kill their spirits
—or endanger the lives of those who come after them.

These Shining Lives is presented with special permission with Dramatists Play 
Service, inc. 


